
     Gordon Head Middle School 

Thursday 

January 31, 2019 

 
********************************************************************** 

The Hollow Log will be open at lunch today. Recess popcorn poppers are M, A, C and J. Lunch time servers are 

D, B and V.  Please bring your lunch to the Hollow Log at noon. 

 
 Last night we had over 200 parents and students attend our GHMS showcase evening and tour our school.  We 

would like to say a big THANK YOU to all staff and students for helping to make our evening a success.  Thank 

you to both our dancers and musicians for doing such a good job representing GHMS last night! 

Any students or staff who was hoping to attend the Vikes Men’s and Women’s Basketball Game on Saturday 

evening, you can still purchase tickets tomorrow in the Hollow Log during lunch recess.  They are $10 each.  

Then you can join in the fun with at least 70 others from GHMS who will be sitting together to cheer on the 

VIKES! 

Please return your fruit crates to the office as soon as possible if you have not already done so. 

Today, our PAC  parent volunteers will be serving up SUSHI for hot lunch. 
 
SPORTS: 

GHMS Swim Team Athletes have a practice tomorrow at 7am at Gordon Head Rec Centre.  

VOLLEYBALL 

Congratulation to the Competitive and Recreational Grade 8 Girls teams for their excellent start to the season 

yesterday! Both teams played well and started the season off strong!   

 

Grade 7/8 Boys Recreational Team has a practice today at lunch. 

Grade 6 Boys Team: game after school today. Mr Anderson’s team meets in the gym by 3 to set up the gym. 

We desparately need 4 scorekeepers for our volleyball games after school at Gordon Head today!! ! Please see 

Ms. Nelson if you are able to stay and score keep today!  Again, 4 scorekeepers are needed for games today. 

Please help if you can. 

Grade 7 Girls Team (Mr. D’s team) has practice tomorrow at 7:30 am. 

Grade 8 Boys Team has practice Friday morning at 7:45 am.  

Grade 8 Girls Team has a short practice after school tomorrow, Friday. 

Grade 7 Boys Team (Mr. Ross’ team) has practice Friday after school from 3-4:15. 


